
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

 

Project Title : Procurement of Geodetic Surveying Services for PNOC  

                                 Bataan Properties 

 

REI No. : 2025-06-144 

 

 

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Opening of Eligibility Documents 

due to the suspension of work in government offices.  

 

The new schedule is set on August 28, 2025 (10:00 AM PST) but the 

submission of eligibility documents is still on August 26, 2025 (10:00 AM PST) as 

originally indicated in the Philippine Bidding Documents. 

   

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

Issued this 25th of August 2025. 

 

 

                        (SGD) 

ATTY. JOSEPHINE CASSANDRA J. CUI 

Chairperson 

Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


